
 
 

 

Out-of-Home Respite & Temporary Residential 
Procedure Code & Rate Change  

  
On July 1, 2023, the codes for the Out-of-Home Respite and Temporary Residential 
Services were updated to better support the 15 minute unit service delivery. Also 
effective July 1, 2023, Out-of-Home Respite and Temporary Residential 15 minute 
standardized rates were based on the Rate Refresh provided by Mercer. 
  
The Provider Memo includes details about the approved code and rate changes. 
Please contact your Provider Relations Vender Service Coordinator with any 
questions.  

 

 

7/28/23 

https://dmh.mo.gov/media/pdf/out-home-respite-memo
https://dmh.mo.gov/media/pdf/provider-relations-vendor-services-coordination-team

